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  Date: January 30, 2020 

PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

 

Corrigendum 3 to Request for Submission of Expression of Interest for the Third Round of 

Auction of Coal Linkages under Paragraph B(ii) of the SHAKTI Policy for IPPs having already 

concluded long term PPAs dated January 8, 2020 (“Request for Submission of EOI”)  

 

The following amendments and insertions are applicable to the Request for Submission of EOI. The 

amendments have been highlighted in bold and italics only for ease of reference. 

 

Sl. No. 1 Reference to Request for Submission of EOI: 

 

3.1.2 

 

To be inserted 

 

The Bidder shall be required to submit the Verification Certificate, as per the format specified in 

Appendix II of Annexure I. 


